
 

Coffee Morning for 
We are excited to announce our first ever Bandana Day! 

On Friday 27th September 
pupils, and staff, are 

encouraged to come to 
school wearing a bandana 

with their normal uniform for 
a cost of £1.00. 

(cash only) 

We are raising money for The Brain Tumour Charity, 
www.thebraintumourcharity.org , who have been 

heavily supporting one of our families. 

The pupil was diagnosed with a brain tumour in January 
of this year and the family are keen to raise awareness 

of the importance of having regular eye tests, early 
intervention has been a massive positive to the 

treatment and projected outcome for him. 

This fundraiser is being supported by several local 
primary schools and we will announce a grand total. 

http://www.thebraintumourcharity.org/

